
To the attention of RMOW Mayor , Council , Fire chief and members of Whistler Fire 
department ,  

In the early evening of July 11/25 there was a fire at a commercial facility in Function 
Junction . I have one of the unaffected units in the building and attended the scene as Fire 
fighters were finishing . The potential for massive loss could have been extensive . The 
facilities chemical suppression systems performed well and as intended but by far the key 
factor was the impressive performance and extremely fast response time by Whistler Fire 
Fighters . No doubt the recent decision to full time staff and place a truck at Spring Creek 
Hall #3 made the difference between what could have been damages in the millions of 
dollars and a business that will back to normal in a short period of time .  
I would like to personally thank the Fire chief and his hard working professional crew for a 
job well done as well as members of Council for their recent decision to provide increased 
protection to the southern Whistler areas .  

Sincere Regards , 

Paul Fournier  
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